
MEMBERSHIP	MEETING	MINUTES	–	March	2,	2023

OREGON	REGION	CLASSIC	CAR	CLUB	OF	AMERICA


PACKARDS	OF	OREGON


Members	and	guests	present:	John	&	Margy	Imlay,	Howard	Freedman	&	Tamera	Krajeski,	Bob	&	Frankie	Douglas,	Dave	&	
Teddy	Charvet,	Bill	Jabs,	Chris	Cataldo,	Larry	&	Pat	Cox,	Joe	Munsch,	Matt	Hackney,	Bob	Earls,	Monte	Glud,	Tim	Stewart,	
Paul	&	Sharon	Lawson,	John	&	Georgia	Mitchell


The	meeting	was	called	to	order	early	at	6:30PM	as	we	waited	for	dinner.	


Secretary’s	Report:	A	motion	was	passed	to	dispense	with	the	reading	of	the	minutes	from	the	last	meeting.


Treasurer’s	Report:	Treasurer’s	report	for	both	clubs	was	delivered	by	Howard	Freedman.


Sunshine	Report:	

- Howard’s	new	hip	has	been	installed	and	he’s	doing	quite	well	although	it	appears	he	may	have	one	leg	shorter	

than	the	other.		The	suggestion	to	put	a	lift	in	the	short-legged	shoe	was	roundly	pooh-poohed.	

-

Activities/Tours	Report:	

- Larry	Cox	and	Bob	Earls	talked	about	the	upcoming	Tech	session	at	Howard’s	garage	on	March	18th.		It’s	planned	

to	be	basic	electrical	troubleshooting,	lights,	horn,	etc.		They	discuss	electrical	maladies	and	the	essential	tools	
needed.	


- Matt	indicated	that	there	may	be	no	tour	this	year	with	the	Forest	Grove	Concours	as	a	result	of	having	trouble	
finding	a	venue.


- There	is	no	tour	planned	for	April.

- The	May	tour	to	Olsen’s	Gaskets	in	Port	Orchard,	coordinated	by	Bob	Earls	and	Bob	Douglas,	is	in	the	works.		

Expect	a	flyer	soon.

- Howard	indicated	that	there	is	still	one	opening	for	the	September	tour.		


Membership	Report:		 

- Almost	all	dues	are	in	and	new	rosters	will	be	out	in	the	next	30-45	days.


Webmaster	Report:

- Joe	indicated	that	both	websites	are	now	on	a	new	server.		He’s	working	on	domain	authority.


Publications	Report:	

- Dave	plans	to	have	both	out	around	the	end	of	the	month.		Joe	Santana	is	working	on	them	right	now.


Old	Business:		

- No	News


New	Business:	

- Matt	is	looking	for	a	good	upholsterer.		Howard	has	a	guy.


Program:	

- Joe	Munsch	did	a	presentation	on	the	story	of	the	Patina	Packard.		Thanks	Joe!!


The	meeting	was	adjourned	at	8:00	pm-ish.	


